
On Wednesday 12th June 2019, Year 6 visited Harvington Hall. Whilst there, they 

had a guided tour where they discovered many of the priest holes which were 

located around the building – they even got to go inside one! The children 

thoroughly enjoyed the day and their heads were filled with knowledge about 

our Academy Saint, Saint Nicholas Owen, who was one of the courageous people 

who built the priest holes and sacrificed so much for his faith.  

 


